
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Pleasant Hills Ranch Estates Southeast Extension Project 

Notice of Availability of Initial Study  
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration 

Solano Irrigation District (District) proposes to expand the existing water transmission line along Pleasants 
Valley Road from the previously constructed Potable Water Treatment Plant in unincorporated Solano 
County, California. The purpose of the project is to deliver potable water to adjacent residents along 
Pleasants Valley Road east through adjacent properties to Bucktown Lane which is currently not available to 
local residents. The District is currently considering three alternatives for the transmission line. The District 
has prepared an Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration which examines potential 
environmental impacts caused by the proposed project. 

Do you have any comments about the Initial 
Study and processing the project with a 
Mitigated Negative Declaration? Do you 
disagree with the findings of the study as set 
forth in the proposed Mitigated Negative 
Declaration? If you wish to make comments, 
please submit your request or comments no 
later than September 12th, 2020, to the 
contact information below.  

For more information, to review a copy of the 
Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative 
Declaration, or to submit comments, please 
contact Paul Fuchslin, Director of Engineering, 
at Solano Irrigation District, 810 Vaca Valley 
Parkway, Suite 201, Vacaville, CA 95688, or by 
email at pfuchslin@sidwater.org.  

An Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration has been prepared and is available for public 
review beginning August 13th, 2020 through September 12th, 2020. During the public review period, a copy 
of the Draft Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration will be available at: 

• Solano Irrigation District, 810 Vaca Valley Parkway, Suite 201, Vacaville, CA 95688;  
• Solano County Library, 1 Town Square, Vacaville, CA; and 
• Solano Irrigation District Website at www.sidwater.org. 

The District has studied the effects this project may have on the environment. The studies within the Initial 
Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration show it would not significantly affect the quality of the 
environment. This notice is to advise you that the preparation of this report has been completed and is 
available for you to review.   

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED? 

WHY THIS PUBLIC NOTICE? 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE? 

WHERE DO YOU COME IN? 

CONTACT 


